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We are outraged that you are trying to fast track this Newark Exploratory Drilling Project  without the proper
Environmental Impact Studies specific to this drilling area.
Out hydrology, geology, seismology , wildlife concerns, proximity to residential areas and City of Custer and
cultural resources need to be studied.
SHAME on YOU!

Sent from my iPhone




